
16 September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Open Evening - Thursday 29th September - 4.00pm – 6.00pm

We would like to invite parents/carers of all Year 6 learners to an open evening at Duke’s Secondary
School.  Transition between primary and secondary school can be a difficult time and we hope that
this evening can contribute to a smooth transition.  Our open evening will give you and your child an
opportunity to meet the staff and current students and find out more about the exciting curriculum
and enrichment opportunities we provide.

The event will run from 4.00pm - 6.00pm.  There will be a welcome talk given by our Principal, Mr
Atkinson, during the evening and staff will be showcasing their subjects for students to see.  We will
also have some current Year 7 and 8 learners supporting this event, sharing their experience and
answering any questions your child may have.

In the meantime, if you would like any further information, please visit our school website where we
have a dedicated webpage for Year 6 transition
https://dukes.ncea.org.uk/year-6-transition/welcome-to-dukes/

https://dukes.ncea.org.uk/year-6-transition/welcome-to-dukes/%20


If you need to speak to the staff responsible for your child, please call 01670 816111 (ex. 329) or
email ashleigh.mitcheson@dukes.ncea.org.uk

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Yours sincerely

A Mitcheson

Mrs Mitcheson
Head of Year 7
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